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February 2022 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 
 

GCSE, AS and A-Level Advance Information for Examinations 2022 
 
On Monday 7th February examination boards released the Advance Information for all GCSE, AS and A-Level Examinations 
to be taken this summer 2022.  This information impacts on the content of examinations and is now available to view on 
examination board websites.  The DfE, through their website, have also made links to all examination subjects and their 
respective boards; you can find these on the following link: 
 
Subject-by-subject support for GCSE, AS and A level students in 2022 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
The DfE have also put together the following ‘postcard’ explaining the changes to students.  We will also share this with 
students in school after half term. 
 
Additional help for students taking exams in summer 2022: postcard - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 
 
As this information was released four days before the end of this half term Subject Leaders and departments will now spend 
some time digesting the impact of the changes in order for them to be shared directly with students in lessons. This will 
happen alongside the preparation for the final trial exam series after Easter and the final examinations which will begin on 
May 16th.  These resources will also provide an essential framework for teachers and students to scaffold their revision 
schedule. 
 
The release of this information represents the final adaptation for examinations this summer, however, we will of course keep 
you informed of any other developments. When we return to school after the half term break we will share with all Year 11 
and Year 13 students details of the final trial series to be taken after Easter.  The examination presentations for Year 11 and 
Year 13 remain on our school website and these detail what final examination papers will look like.   
 
If you have any further questions please do contact school on exams@taptonschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Ms Harkiran Grewal Mrs Holly Morris   Mr Andrew Wright 
Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher, KS4 Assistant Headteacher, 6th Form   
 
 
  
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/subject-by-subject-support-for-gcse-as-and-a-level-students-in-2022?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=622d8f31-95a9-4f80-a828-7ee330283552&utm_content=immediately
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/additional-help-for-students-taking-exams-in-summer-2022-postcard?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications-topic&utm_source=fc2b799d-eeac-4124-89fe-3a13ddea2658&utm_content=immediately
mailto:exams@taptonschool.co.uk

